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Reconstruction Requires Lane Closures on Interstate 440 

 
PULASKI COUNTY (1-27) – Reconstruction of a section of I-440 requires lane closures 
from the Arkansas River to the I-40 interchange, according to Arkansas State Highway and 
Transportation Department (AHTD) officials. 
 
On Monday, January 30, shortly after midnight (12:01 a.m. Monday), the westbound 
outside lane will be closed so the contractor can begin work on temporary widening and 
temporary ramp installation. An erosion-control system will also be installed. 
 
Traffic will be controlled using advance warning signs and traffic drums. This project is 
expected to be complete late 2017, weather permitting. 
 
Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 
zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or 
ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
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